
 

 
 
 
 
 
30 September, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 8 Maths Intervention 
 
I am writing to inform you that your child has been selected to participate in Maths 

intervention sessions. This support will take place during registration time every Monday 

and Wednesday until Christmas, when progress will be reviewed.   

 

Intervention topics are individual to your child, taking account of his/her development areas 

and underpinning the learning taking place in timetabled Maths lessons. Please could I ask 

you to encourage your child to attend Room 15 promptly on these mornings to take full 

advantage of the support being offered in these sessions. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

Miss Turley  

Assistant Subject leader – Mathematics KS3 

 


